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KING EDWARD VI
SCHOOL

Open Evening Friday 7 October 2022

| am delighted to invite you to attend our annual Open Evening which
we will be holding at King Edward’s on Friday 7 October 2022, from
6.00 p.m. until 8.30 p.m.

Our Open Evening provides the perfect, and informal, chance for
families to experience life at King Edward's. It is full of activity
including science experiments, dance performances, talented

musicians performing across the school, sporting activities, and the
chance to view a selection of co-curricular activities on offer. The
Senior Leadership Team, Heads of Departments and Heads of Year
will also be on hand throughout the evening.

If you would like to book a place at the Open Evening, please click
here.

Enquiry Form

If you would like more information about joining King Edward’s, please
complete our Enquiry Form

Taster Morning 9 November 2022

This event is for pupils and their parents who are currently in Year 6
or Year 8 who are thinking of joining us in September 2023, to give
them a flavour of King Edward'’s.

This would give you a chance to meet the Head, have a tour of the
school and then join your child for lunch in our lovely dining room.

Please email registrar@kes.hants.sch.uk to register interest.



https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/king-edward-vi-school-open-evening-tickets-335262427947
https://senior.kes.school/195/enquiry-form
mailto:registrar@kes.hants.sch.uk

